DUBBO & DISTRICT COMPUTER CLUB GENERAL MEETING NO 233 HELD AT SOUTH DUBBO COMMUNITY CENTRE AKELA PLACE, DUBBO NSW TUESDAY 10 FEBRUARY, 2015

MEETING COMMENCED: 7.10 PM

ATTENDING: Darryl Lynch, Gerd Ter Haar, John Symonds, Alan Hill, Ken Fuller, Rae Fidock, Hugh Treloar

Apology: Chris Ryan

PRESIDENT: Darryl Lynch opened the meeting and read through the Minutes of the last DDCC General

Meeting held on 13 January, 2015.

Moved: John Symonds Seconded: Hugh Treloar that the minutes be accepted. Motion carried

BUSINESS: President, Darryl Lynch will draft a letter to Nancy Havelka in reply to her resignation from the the Dubbo & District Computer Club.

TREASURER'S REPORT: Treasurer Ken Fuller reported the DDCC credit balance had not changed since the last meeting.

Credit Balance of \$305.65

Moved: Ken Fuller Seconded: Hugh Treloar that the Treasurer's Report be adopted. Motion carried

FEBRUARY LUNCHES:

Wed. Lunch: Monkey Bar, Lower Wingewarra Street, Dubbo 18/2/2015 1 pm **Thurs.Lunch:** Hog's Breath Cafe, Macquarie Street, Dubbo 26/2/2015 1 pm

NEXT MEETING: The next monthly General Meeting of the Dubbo & District Computer Club will be held on Tuesday evening, 10 March, 2015. It will be held at the South Dubbo Community Centre, Akela Place, South Dubbo, commencing at 7 pm.

MEETING CLOSED: Approx 7.35 pm

• A BIG THANK YOU TO KEN FULLER: who spoke to members about the various sizes and kinds of gun cartridges made over the years. Shells for everything from starting the old Marshall tractors, to cartridges to start the Canberra bomber. Shells for shooting Wild Fowl in Europe, to Tear Gas shells. Rubber bullets to Rabbit Shot. Plus the everyday 8 gauge, and 4 gauge shot which are widely used. Just so many it was very interesting.